Canaan Conservation Commission

September 13, 2010

Attendees: Bill Chabot, Aaron Allen, Kate Brooks, Len Rietsma, Marcia Wilson, Elizabeth Chabot

Nature Hut (TREC)

- We met on September 11 and completed one deck and set of steps and most of the second set as well
- The next work day is scheduled for September 25th at 8:30. We should meet at the Nature hut to finish the second deck/steps and install on-site

McKee Property

Bill and Aaron are scheduled to walk the McKee property on September 25th after our Nature Hut work.

Misc

- The Chalkboard sign is painted.
- Adopt-a-highway: Aaron is reviewing the paperwork. It is a 4-times per year commitment
- We need to review the CCC NH handbook and re-establish our 'charter'. Aaron and Kate to look for the blue books
- Erin Darrow presented a new project for a stream crossing on Gould Road for a proposed subdivision. Currently the bridge would be a driveway to lot 3. There are 94 acres with undetermined subdivision. The bridge will accommodate a road appropriate for future development. Aaron and Bill will walk the area with Erin prior to approval.

Minutes

 We reviewed minutes from August. Bill moved to accept the minutes, Aaron seconded the motion. All approved.

Marcia moved to adjourn, Bill seconded. All approved.

Next Meeting Monday October 4, 2010 7:00

To be held at the Senior Center